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9 March 2022

Office of the Independent Planning Commission NSW
Suite 15.02, Level 15, 135 King Street
SYDNEY NSW 2000

Re: A new Village Square for Broke

We, Parsons Creek Farm, a family owned and operated thoroughbred breeding and
agistment farm located in the Lower Hunter Region would like to record our
support for the proposed Broke Village Square. The proposed development can
only come about if you grant permission and authorisation for the buildings of the
Ravensworth Homestead to be re-located to McNamara Park in Broke. We see this
as being of great merit and an asset to the community and visitors of Broke and all
visitors of the Hunter Valley.

We fully support the proposal highlighted in the presentation to the Independent
Planning Commission by Phil McNamara dated 8 March 2022 on Broke Village
Square. We believe that this proposal will give 100+more years to these buildings
and create a special place that will benefit local community and visitors.

Thank you in advance.

Yours sincerely

Marc De Stoop

Owner and Operator of Parsons Creek Farm





